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February birthdays

Here are photos of our lovely friends born in
the month of February! It was a joy to be able

to celebrate their birthdays with them. 

Andrew celebrating his
29th birthday.

Tania celebrating her 40th birthday.

Amanda celebrating her 37th birthday.Allan-Michael celebrating his 34th
birthday.



Valentine’s Day
activities! 

For Valentine’s Day, we
made some crafts. One was

a card that was stained
glass inspired which the

clients were able to
decorate and write inside of

to give to their families.  

Another one of the crafts
we made was a

Valentine’s Day card bag.
They were able to design
their bags anyway they

liked,  and on Valentine’s
Day they handed out

their cards to each other. 

Leanne having a laugh!

Steven is sticking the tissue paper to
his card to create the “stained glass”

effect.



Monday, March 11th - Crazy hair day
Tuesday, March 12th - Backwards day
Wednesday, March 13th - Pajama day
Thursday, March 14th - Crazy hat day

Friday, March 15th - Tie dye day

Upcoming
Events… 

Birthdays!
Krystal March 15th
Jeffery March 27th

Elizabeth March 30th

March Break!
From March 11th-15th, we will be doing our March Break program! Lots

of games and we will be having a “Spirit week” with themed days. 



Programs 

Here’s an action shot
of the leis for the luau

being coloured by
Tyler, Tiffany and

Tania. They turned out
amazing and they had
lots of fun designing

them. We used straws
and ribbons to create

the necklace part. 

For a fun craft we decided to colour some
flower pages in hopes to bring spring back
sooner.  We can’t wait for warmer weather

and beautiful flowers outside!

Here’s Andrew helping out
with Friday cooking, he is
shredding cheese to put

on top of a shepherds pie.
Yum!



Leap year luau! 

The luau was a great time!
We played games such as
charades, limbo, pass the

coconut and musical
islands. Everyone was

dressed in a lovely grass
skirt and a lei necklace that
they designed themselves
in one of our art classes.  

After we had a pizza lunch
with cake, we had a dance
party and listened to some
summer tunes. Everyone

brought out their best
moves! For afternoon snack,
we made fruit kebabs which

were a big hit.  

Yummy!Andrew killing it at limbo!

Alicia playing musical islands.

Loma, Sultan, Bev and
Sunil rocking their luau

attire.
Bev looking beautiful in

her skirt!

Tiffany,Amanda and Jayden
posing for a photo. 



Programs 

On Thursdays, we do food preparation for
our Friday hot lunch. In these photos we

are cutting up peppers to put in a chicken
quesadilla. They are able to choose and
vote on what they would like to have for

Friday lunch which makes it fun and
interactive. The ideas they come up with

are awesome! 

When the weather is nice, we like to
go for walks in the community for
exercise and some fresh air. It’s a
great way to get outside and keep

fit. 

Alicia is slicing up a pepper for lunch.

Andrew singing it up at karaoke!


